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President's Message 
  

Dear members, 
 
You all know about Hadassah's fairly new tag line "Hadassah, the 
power of women who do". Today I want to talk to you about the real 
power of us women and Hadassah as an organization standing 
behind each and every member. As many of you know by now, my 
breast cancer has returned after just five years. Now I have a choice 
- I can pity myself, curl up into a fetal position, expect the worst and cry my eyes out; or - I 
can once again look at this as a stumbling block, fight this ugly disease with all my might, 
educate along the way and go on with my life because it is beautiful. If you know me, you 
know my choice. Yes, you are correct, I do and move on! Life is too precious to be sorry, 
too much enjoyable than to ask why me? Henrietta Szold once said: "In the life of the spirit 
there is no ending that is not a beginning". How true is this and that is one of the reasons 
why I got involved with our Breast Cancer Research Fundraiser Celebrate the TaTas. I 
urge you this year to support all our efforts to raise funds for HMO but especially this one 
because it is obviously a cause dear and personal to me. Remember, it is important to have 
purpose because effort is not enough to make a real life. It also is important to have a 
support system and how wonderful have all my Hadassah sisters been so far! It is obvious 
to me that no one can or should do this journey by themselves.  
As my son, Noah observed when he returned from his solidarity mission during Operation 
Protective Edge: "Hadassah is really there for everyone, including the little accidental guy 
around the corner", I too made this observation. I had to make a choice for my treatment 
plan and I decided to contact Hadassah in Jerusalem to find out if there is a person who 
could help me understand the drugs better so that I could make a more educated decision. 
In the process I found out that one of the suggested drugs was in fact developed at 



Hadassah. How amazing is that!!! Within twelve hours I received an email to call the 
Director of Ein Kerem Hospital and so I did. As I explained my situation to him he pointed 
me into the direction of the treatment Levine Cancer Institute right here in Charlotte 
suggested. Even though this Israeli Doctor was involved in developing the other drug, he 
told me it was not for me. I feel so humbled and at the same time blessed to be part of this 
amazing women's volunteer organization. How amazing to get such a response and help 
when you really need it and you receive it because you are one of Hadassah's women. 
That's where it all stems from: the power, the passion, and the purpose. So let's do and 
continue supporting this one of a kind organization who owns one of the biggest hearts I 
know. 
B'Shalom and stay healthy, 

Sandra Goldman 
President, Charlotte Chapter of Hadassah 
704 -366-7590  Vaduz@bellsouth.net 
  

 

 

 

Getting to Know Your Newest Charlotte Hadassah Board 

Members 
Amy Rosewater - Co -VP of Membership  

 

Amy lives in South Charlotte with  her husband Jim and two sons Max 17, a Junior   at 

Providence High & Jake 19, a Sophomore at the University of Miami, in Florida 

where  Amy is  from.   She has a new puppy, named Tashi, coming home for Valentine's 

Day.  

Amy is a member of Temple Beth El and the Jewish Community Center where she is 

on the tennis team.   She loves  to do anything active.   Hiking skiing, practicing yoga 

& playing tennis are her favorite activities.   

She is a health & wellness coach with Isagenix and strives to help people reach their 

health goals by bringing their bodies back to balance.  

What  she enj oys about Hadassah most is meeting so many people and making new 

friends that want   to make a difference.    Amy enjoys new member events   where she 

can connect women new to Hadassah or Charlotte with like minded people and 

activities that will engage them.  

 

Robin Fine - Co -VP of Membership  

 

Robin is a transplant from the DC area and has been living in Charlotte for 10 

years.   She works as a psychotherapist in SouthPark and has two children... Rachel 

is a freshman at the Culinary Institute in New York and Mitch is a sophomore at 

Ardrey Kell High School.  

mailto:Vaduz@bellsouth.net


Robin proudly joined and started the Simcha Chapter of Hadassah DC back in 1996, 

which is now so large that sub -groups are being formed and spli t off.   Robin is 

excited to be in Charlotte and working with Amy on Membership this year.  

 

Jody Sidranski - VP of Education  

 

Newcomer to the Charlotte area, Jody Sidranski, is a registered nurse from Las 

Vegas, NV.   She brings with her not only her profess ional years of nursing,  but a 

wealth of knowledge and community leadership in Hadassah and the Jewish 

community.   Jody was Membership VP of the young women's Hadassah, and looks 

forward to bringing her enthusiastic attitude towards education and Hadassah  t o the 

Charlotte area.   Jody is a mom to 4 daughters, ages:10,8,4,4, and wife to her loving, 

supportive husband Ruben.  

 

June Hirschmann - Recording Secretary  

 

June Hirschmann (many may know me as June Allen in the Jewish community) I 

have a BA degree in Org anizational Communications.   As a Floridian, I moved to 

Charlotte, NC in 1994.  I raised two sons at Temple Beth -El until they went to 

college. I became an empty nester, I married my second husband -Paul, joined 

Temple Israel and after 30 years at Bellsouth /At&t -I retired when my work moved out 

west.   While raising my sons at Temple Beth -El, I had the privilege of teaching 

Sunday School for 8 years to 1 st  and 2nd  graders.  I also have had the pleasure of 

working at Camp Mindy, volunteering for Temple Israel and the Jewish Family 

Services of Charlotte which I still do, as well as Hadassah before becoming 

Secretary on the board of Hadassah -Charlotte.  

  

We welcome you all and are excited to see all of our exciting programs and events 

unfold with your added help and new ideas!!  

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Membership  

 

  

 Our  Most Precious Asset  
 
Please encourage your friends to attend our activities and join our chapter. If they are 
Life Members elsewhere, they need to make a request in order to be transferred to 
Charlotte.  
  
The newest member of the Charlotte Chapter of Hadassah to commit to Life is Margaret 
Musa. 
  



We are pleased to welcome the following members new to the Charlotte Chapter of 
Hadassah: 
Melanie Bamert, Linda Gold DeMaria, Sandra Greenblatt, Kay Klein, Margaret Musa, 
Connie Ostrow, Martha Pollack, Jodi Schillian, Minna Seidel, Julie Shapiro, Janet 
Sinderbrand, Ann Smolin and Patricia Stern. 
 
Hadassah Charlotte was very successful with the gifting campaign last year. Welcome to 
all the new members who have joined!  If you are not sure what programs best suit you, 
please reach out to me or Robin Fine and we would be happy to guide you. 
 
The Young Women's Hanukkah event was very inspiring and so much fun!  Thank you 
to Shari Box for hosting!  All who attended loved having like minded women to share 
ideas of keeping their families connected to the Jewish community.  Stay tuned for 
upcoming events such as challah baking, book club, and "ladies night" out.  If you would 
like to get involved with the Young Women's group please reach out to us. 
 
Amy Rosewater amyrosewater@windstream.net 
Robin Fine  rfine13579@gmail.com 
Co-VP's of Membership 
  

_____________________ 
   

Our Monthly Mitzvah          
  
After JFS notified us we had 5 meals left 
on December 18th, we had spur of the 
moment prep sessions. Thanks to June 
Hirschman, Fran Kaplan, Judy 
Kaufman and Penny Krieger we were 
able to deliver 3 dozen meals Dec 21st! 
  
Our January "preppies" provided 
hearty winter meals of brisket, turkey, 

roast chicken, turkey loaf, chicken cutlets, meatballs, baked cheese penne and lots of 
delicious veggies, rice, pasta and potatoes. Those whose generosity enabled these 65 
meals to be delivered to Jewish Family Services are Barbara Abrams, Bonnie Berman, 
Ilene Cantor, Sharon Cavanaugh, Gladys Cherny, Milly Corday, Gail Green, June 
Hirschmann, Sandy Hoagland, Sari Hochberg, Karen Kantrowitz, Fran Kaplan, Judy 
Kaufmann, Penny Krieger, Shelley Leibman, Andy McCleary, Phyllis Romaine, Joyce Stoll 
and Lynda White. 
  
Please JOIN US for our upcoming cooking parties. It is deeply appreciated, we have lots of 
fun and this really makes you feel good about what you are doing. Please call Penny 
at 704-542-9402 if you would like more information. 

mailto:amyrosewater@windstream.net
mailto:rfine13579@gmail.com


  
  

                                           Upcoming Meal Prep Dates for JFS 
  
Tuesday, March 8th - 10 am 
  
Monday March 21st - 10 am     
                        
Monday, April 11th - 10 am   Traditional Passover meals - Turkey, brisket, matzoh 
stuffing, Passover rolls, potato kugel, tsimmes, matzoh ball soup 
                                                                    
Don't like to cook? You can still help by donating money, food or supplies and assisting in 
the packaging and labeling of meals or delivering the meals to JFS. 
  
_______________________________________________________________________

_ 
  

GOING  GREEN  IN  ANOTHER WAY  

                   

If there are duplicate copies of Hadassah Magazine coming to your home, 
please contact Judy to discontinue the extra(s).  This both conserves 
paper and saves Hadassah money.  Judy Kaufmann,  704-847-
1022   steveka@att.net 
  

         __________________________________________________________ 

  

WE NEED YOU!! 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE PART OF A 70 YEAR 

TRADITION -  

and MAKE IT YOUR OWN? 

The HADASSAH DIRECTORY  

Needs New Members on their Team!! 

Fresh Ideas are 

Welcome!!  
Categories to work on:  

ADS ~ LISTINGS 

~ PATRONS 

ART ~ COMMUNITY 

 Bring your talents and expertise to the  

Directory Team . . . 

mailto:steveka@att.net


¶ Step one: Do your part and volunteer  

¶ Step two:  We add all of the "parts" together   

¶ Step three: The makings of a  great new team!!   

COME AND JOIN IN!!  

We're  looking forward to hearing from you -  

Please contact Heidi Rotberg at: HROTBERG@gmail.com 

 

 

        

 Hadassah Lunch & Learn   

Next meeting:  Friday, March 18, 11:45 - 1:00  
at Temple Israel 
The short stories collection Apples From the Desert by Israeli author 
Savyon Liebrecht has been selected for the 2015-2016 Hadassah Lunch & 
Learn program. As the introduction says, "For readers outside of her native 
land, Liebrecht's stories provide essential insights into contemporary Israeli society. But as 
really fine literature does, they also reach toward deeper truths that know no national 
boundaries." 
Discussion leaders are Israeli Amalia Warshenbrot and Linda Levy. Amalia is a former director 
of the Levine-Sklut Library and current VP of the Association of Jewish Libraries. One of 
Amalia's degrees is in Jewish literature. Linda is chairman of the Temple Israel Book Club. 
Lunch & Learn meets the third Friday of every month from 11:45 until 1:00 at Temple Israel.  
Mark your calendar for the remainder of the year: April 15 and May 20. Please bring a dairy 
lunch. 
Apples From the Desert is available at the Levine-Sklut Library or for purchase on-line from 
Amazon for about $15 ($9.99 Kindle). 
For additional information contact Linda: levyollie@aol.com or 704-366-6362) or  
Amalia:  amaliama@att.net or 704-365-3313. 
 

*Special Event: Passover Tasting Party Joins Lunch and 

Learn -  

Fun and Deliciousness Ensue!!!  

Don't let the tax man get you down. Join your Hadassah sisters for a fun Passover lunch 
at Lynda White's house.   The afternoon will feature favorite Passover recipes from our 
own kitchens. Everybody's Bubbies had a secret recipe that made the holiday extra 
special. This is the time to share those recipes with your Hadassah friends!  We will 
compile all of the recipes, so that you can take them home and impress your family at 
Passover. 
Where: Home of Lynda and Jim White - 4100 Rotunda Rd., Charlotte 28226 
When: Friday, April 15, 2016 at 12:00 noon 
Why: To enjoy great food, prepare for the Passover holiday and socialize with friends 

mailto:HROTBERG@gmail.com
mailto:levyollie@aol.com
mailto:amaliama@att.net


Instructions: 

1. Decide what you would like to prepare (dairy or pareve salad, main course, 
dessert, or beverage) 

2. Make sure that your recipe is appropriate for Passover 
3. Call or email  & tell Roz or Lynda what you are bringing and email them the 

recipe 
4. Prepare the recipe  
5. Come, share, eat & enjoy! 

Roz Cooper 704-904-0624, rcooper@shalomcharlotte.org 
Lynda White 704-541-8317, jwassoc@sprynet.com 

  
  

 

 

Don't Miss This Fantastic Community Event!!  

mailto:rcooper@shalomcharlotte.org
mailto:jwassoc@sprynet.com


 

  

 

 

"Who Are the People in YOUR Neighborhood?" (Sesame 

Street)    

  

 As a member of the Charlotte Chapter of Hadassah 
for the past 11 years, our Chapter is  considered one of 
my neighborhoods. As a past VP of Programming, as well 
as your Treasurer for the past 5 years, my Hadassah 
friends in Charlotte have been a huge source of support 
and friendship. As the world continually gets smaller 
every day, it is essential to our success as board members 
of Hadassah, to get know our friends at National 
Hadassah. These are the people that we don't meet 
"while we are walking down the street", however, they 
are the very committed people who help us when we need it. They remind us that while we live in 



Charlotte, NC, we are a part of something greater. They are one phone call or email away. They are 
kind, knowledgeable, and a tremendous support. I encourage you to get to know the person on 
the other end, after all, we do have one thing in common, we love Hadassah, and we support its 
many endeavors.  
  
On a recent trip to NYC, to begin a new chapter of my career, as an Educator with Echoes and 
Reflections, a program of the Anti-Defamation League, I found myself on a long overdue detour, in 
our new Hadassah office at 40 Wall Street, NYC. I met with Shlomo Klein, Finance Manager, after 
years of phone calls, emails and friendship.  
  
I would like to introduce you to Shlomo.  
Employed by Hadassah- Almost 4 years 
Previous Employment- Yeshiva University, Finance Manager (25 - 30 years) 
Married to Bat Sheva for 36 years, 6 children, 21 grandchildren (under age 14!) 
Hobbies: Shlomo learns, he is a "religious fellow" in his own words. 
 
Typical Day in the Life of Shlomo Klein:  
4:50 AM                             Wake up and have a cup of coffee 
6:00 AM                             Bus ride from Rockland County to Midtown Manhattan 
7:00 - 8:15 AM                  Morning prayers "davening" 
8:15 AM                              Subway to National Office of Hadassah, 40 Wall Street 
8:45 AM -5:15 PM            Shlomo starts his day with a bowl of oatmeal eaten at his desk before he 
begins helping Treasurers just like me, in all of the chapters of Hadassah nationwide with financial 
related issues, including taxes, non-profit related questions, filing the AFR (Annual Financial 
Report), and many, many more important projects. Shlomo eats lunch at his desk so that he can 
take time for afternoon prayers "mincha." 
  
There are approximately 100 people working in this office, and of those, Shlomo explains to me 
that only a handful are religious Jews. Of National Hadassah's employees, some are Jewish, some 
are not, and they work in any of the following departments: Executive, PRAZE, Unit and Member 
Services, Hadassah Magazine, Development, Data Processing Center, Administration, IT, Human 
Resources, Finance and Legal. 
  
I also had the pleasure of meeting Maxine Cohn, in the Legal Department, as well as Shlomo's 
supervisor, Jodi Wechter Levy, Finance Director. Shlomo was gracious to give me a personal tour 
of the beautiful new office, complete with kosher pantry, dining area, meeting rooms, and various 
offices. It was a special treat to meet these individuals who help us do our work in Charlotte. While 
we all have busy lives, are involved in many different organizations, play many different roles, and 
wear many different hats, it was a pleasure to meet Shlomo Klein, and to thank him for all of the 
advice, support, and friendship he has shown me over the years.       After all, the first question he 
asked me when we met was, "How are your children?" Just a reminder, we are all people, with 
families, and busy lives, but let us not forget what matters most, our relationships with those 
individuals and organizations that we keep closest to our hearts.  
               

Submitted by Dana L. Kapustin, Treasurer, Charlotte Chapter of Hadassah 
About the author: Dana Cagan and Andrew Kapustin met at Tel Yehudah in 1989, went on Young 
Judaea Year Course in 1990-91, and got married in 1996. Their 3 children have attended Camp 
Judaea in Hendersonville, NC, as well as Tel Yehudah, and daughter Danielle will attend Machon 
this summer in Israel. From Miami and Texas, their lives have brought them to Boston, Philadelphia, 



and they have found their home in Charlotte, NC for the past 11 years. Dana is currently Treasurer, 
and OVP in Charlotte, and will spend this year transitioning into President of the Charlotte Chapter 
effective January 2017.  

 

 



 



  

 

 

 

The Charlotte Jewish Film Festival 2016 

  

 
  Check out the schedule and order your tickets 

at  charlottejewishfilm.com   

 

 

 

 
Save the Date: 3rd Annual Charlotte Hadassah Israeli 

Products Fair - November 20, 2016 
After the success of last year's Fair, we are pleased to announce that the 3rd Annual Israeli 
Products Fair will take place on November 30th at Sam Lerner Center at Shalom Park.  
Our committee is currently working hard to secure sponsorships and individual donors who 
have an interest in Israel and are willing to help us spread the word about the importance 
of "Supporting Israeli by Buying Israeli." Please contact Stacy Baum 
at schree@carolina.rr.com if you are interested in learning more about our fantastic 
sponsorship opportunities. Again, this year, we will be expanding our offerings of Israeli 
Products by increasing our connections to Israeli and local vendors offering Israeli made 
items, Judaica, Jewish holiday themed items, and kosher foods. Please contact Shellie 
Barer at s.barer@yahoo.com if you or someone you know are interested in participating as 
a vendor.  
We are also beginning our secure raffle donations for our general raffle, and will be 
announcing a plan regarding a special silent auction. Please contact Hilary Rosenbaum 
at dhrose4@gmail.com with your personal or business raffle donation, and stay tuned for 

http://charlottejewishfilm.com/
mailto:schree@carolina.rr.com
mailto:s.barer@yahoo.com
mailto:dhrose4@gmail.com


more information on items that will be available through the Silent Auction. For additional 
information, or to find out how you get can get involved and help, contact Stacy Baum 
at schree@carolina.rr.com or Amy Deloach at amybdeloach@gmail.com. Our next 
committee meeting will take place on Monday, February 22nd at noon at the Levine Sklut 
Library. Please feel free to join us and see what we are working on. 
Thank you for your past support. We are very excited to gear up for another exciting event.  
See you at the Fair! 

 

 

mailto:schree@carolina.rr.com
mailto:amybdeloach@gmail.com


 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

2016 Hadassah National 
Convention in Atlanta  

      Save the Date - July 25-28, 2016 
  

We would love your assistance -  
Ladies, please let me know if you are able to help 

with this event. 
  

Email Janice at: jbernstein@hadassah.org 
or call: 704-900-7294 

 

 

 

 

   

  

Become a Keeper of the Gate!   

  

Please call Heidi Rotberg for more info at   

704 -365 -3859  
 

 

 Hadassah Greeting Cards 
New cards for all occasions. Help raise money for Hadassah while putting a smile  

on the faces of your friends and family. 
  

You can purchase these cards for $2.00 each or 6 cards for $10.00       
 Call Nancy Kerstein at 704-643-9494 to purchase cards.  

mailto:jbernstein@hadassah.org


  
_____________________________________________________________________     

  
Hadassah Certificates         

 Send a Hadassah certificate and show the world you care.  
Your tax deductible donation enriches the lives of millions of people.   

  
To order, call: Sue Klein- 704-595-3886 (note new #) 
If Sue is not available call 1-800-928-0685 to order.   

You can view the Hadassah certificates and e-certificates 
online: www.hadassah.org/donate 

  
 

 

 Save these Dates 
  
Event                                                                        Date                          Locatio
n 
Health Night                                                                                      2/22                                      Temple 

Israel, Social Hall 
Charlotte Jewish Film Festival                                                       Feb/Mar. 2016                    various 
venues               
Lunch & Learn                                                                                   3/18; 11:45-1                       Temple 

Israel - Music Room 

Purim Carnival - Hadassah Table - Directories                           3/20                                       LJCC 

Hadassah Board Mtg.                                                                      3/21; 7 pm                            LJCC 

May - June Highlights Articles 
Due                                               4/6                                         email: shhfl28@yahoo.com 

Hadassah Board Mtg.                                                                      4/11; 7 pm                            LJCC 

Special Passover Tasting Party Lunch & Learn                           4/15; Noon                           Lynda 
White's Home 

Lunch & Learn                                                                                   5/20; 11:45-1                       Temple 

Israel - Music Room National Convention                                                                       7/25-
28                                  Atlanta, GA 

Ta Tas Painting Days                                                                        9/6 & 
9/13                            LJCC Gorelick Hall  
Ta Tas Soccer Tournament                                                             9/24-
25                                  Greensboro, NC 

Celebrate the Ta Tas BIG Reveal                                                   10/27                                     The Ritz 
Carlton, Charlotte 

3rd Annual Israeli Product Fair                                                      11/20                                     LJCC 
 

 

2016 Executive Board Contact Info  

  
               POSITION                         NAME                  PHONE #                     E-MAIL 

¶ President                                Sandra Goldman         704-366-
7590      Vaduz@bellsouth.net 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QWFgTYrCWYa-Zls_9lo7rvg2K5trrnrotdOgnCWm9giZ_GE0kmJjgX_qafPT5KC1dFPegs6YhhRziIzp7KCTrEI09BmYCMJYUtLKetHjqjqhJxU3DfGjCuW1p7BxBJ3j_yR68yav31GelDtsBn-IZtniD6p-SuVmpqjthyG43buhvrjNUKfNIQ==&c=6erG5Rjhi6-IIyLxxhP6uOTQiMjyRJ-Nto6a9UEejtlEKWBxx-JcEg==&ch=s_jT6tbQvwvh0D22mhGX5F9YthM3znE4nJ5BTyR138bLgSXqLBb5Mg==
mailto:shhfl28@yahoo.com
mailto:Vaduz@bellsouth.net


¶ Organizational VP                 Dana Kapustin             704-726-
4669      dkapustin@carolina.rr.com 

¶ Treasurer                                Dana Kapustin             704-726-
4669      dkapustin@carolina.rr.com 

¶ Records Administrator         Judy Kaufmann           704-847-1022      steveka@att.net 

¶ Corresponding Secretary     Nancy Kerstein            704-643-
9494      randee3763@aol.com 

¶ Communications VP             Sari Hochberg              704-545-6611      shhfl28@yahoo.com 

¶ Education VP                          Jodi Sidranski               702-769-5899      jsid212@gmail.com 

¶ Membership VP                     Amy Rosewater           704-814-
0814      amyrosewater@windstream.net 

¶ Membership VP                     Robin Fine                     704-577-
1179      rfine13579@gmail.com 

¶ Programming VP                    Roz Cooper                   704-846-
8315      rcooper@shalomcharlotte.org 

¶ Programming VP                    Lynda White                  704-541-
8317     wassoc@sprynet.com 

¶ Immediate Past President    Patricia Johnson           704-844-
8624     pjhollywood@msn.com 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Give us a buzz . . . Send a text . . . an email . . . or a 
twitter . . . 

  
We are such a hi-tech and mobile society. . . 

Please, please - when you change your home address, phone 
number or e-mail address, keep Hadassah in the loop so we 

can keep you in ours! 
  

mailto:dkapustin@carolina.rr.com
mailto:dkapustin@carolina.rr.com
mailto:steveka@att.net
mailto:randee3763@aol.com
mailto:shhfl28@yahoo.com
mailto:jsid212@gmail.com
mailto:Amyrosewater@windstream.net
mailto:rfine13579@gmail.com
mailto:rcooper@shalomcharlotte.org
mailto:wassoc@sprynet.com
mailto:pjhollywood@msn.com


Thanks so much,  Judy Kaufmann,  704-847-1022   steveka@att.net 

 

 

Visit our website: www.hadassah.org/charlotte 

          
Regional website address: www.hadassah.org/southernseaboard 

  
National website: www.hadassah.org 

  
Visit us on FACEBOOK  

  
STAY CONNECTED 

 

            
  

   

 
  

 

mailto:steveka@att.net
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QWFgTYrCWYa-Zls_9lo7rvg2K5trrnrotdOgnCWm9giZ_GE0kmJjgVTcaaHsc81BkFnh7yKJe6nwNiWScAVtuwlFUFcVKr-rHEBnbu9favBYBI-EeqBO2C8AxgxM0IdhtQLSSoLSy_yfJiMh2jd0sdzGgPcxnVIQSX9eBLlZuQd4pcaTC8mwtg==&c=6erG5Rjhi6-IIyLxxhP6uOTQiMjyRJ-Nto6a9UEejtlEKWBxx-JcEg==&ch=s_jT6tbQvwvh0D22mhGX5F9YthM3znE4nJ5BTyR138bLgSXqLBb5Mg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QWFgTYrCWYa-Zls_9lo7rvg2K5trrnrotdOgnCWm9giZ_GE0kmJjgVTcaaHsc81BTlmwodK0Oy8MbT454fBsGQO84WTXaqo46xOp68_ui54bneIL8s7qbXwDqLs4OAAYGlgzp9-5qrRVx-hsq6zMNNljkSNn3pazRZBY1F1FwVe950-SJhuoNMr9_L8adkao&c=6erG5Rjhi6-IIyLxxhP6uOTQiMjyRJ-Nto6a9UEejtlEKWBxx-JcEg==&ch=s_jT6tbQvwvh0D22mhGX5F9YthM3znE4nJ5BTyR138bLgSXqLBb5Mg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QWFgTYrCWYa-Zls_9lo7rvg2K5trrnrotdOgnCWm9giZ_GE0kmJjgVTcaaHsc81B8M2PdZHz3umXhm-lMhf7_XYE6hvOxaA7CN9rxT0nmZlHjUwRkPbR_gejAtE4UvmPtUna5ofqupGhLnW0K5J46as5Y9DPUy46LP-Mgv_c5DI=&c=6erG5Rjhi6-IIyLxxhP6uOTQiMjyRJ-Nto6a9UEejtlEKWBxx-JcEg==&ch=s_jT6tbQvwvh0D22mhGX5F9YthM3znE4nJ5BTyR138bLgSXqLBb5Mg==
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